
 
 
 

Complaints made against the 
Police and Crime Commissioner 

 
Period: 13 November 2021 to 21 January 2022 

 
 
Three complaints were made against the Police and Crime Commissioner during the period 13 November 2021 to 21 January 2022. 
 
 
 

 
Malcolm Burch 
Chief Executive to the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
24 January 2022 




